
 15 June 2023

Planned weed control at Bellevue Hill
Residents are advised that planned chemical spray works around the Eastern
and Southern side of Bellevue hill will be conducted over the upcoming months.

These works will involve foliar spraying with a Triclopyr based chemical registered
for woody weed control. Target species will include Green Cestrum, Firethorn,
African Box thorn, Privet and Tree of Heaven at a later date

This is the first stage of our woody weed control program for Bellevue Hill which is
required under the Biosecurity Act 2015 under General Biosecurity Duty
obligations.

Due to the chemical mode of action, the weeds will take several months to brown
completely, and may look unsightly. Mulching in-situ will then take place, followed
by annual respraying. Any questions can be directed to Cowra Council
Biosecurity Officers on ph: 6340 2070.

Reimbursement of Aquatic Centre Season Passes 
Season pass holders at the Cowra Aquatic Centre for the 2022/2023 season are
reminded that your partial reimbursement forms because of the floods are due
before 30th June 2023. Letters were distributed containing all the information
required. If you did not receive a letter or would like to discuss further, please
contact Council on 6340 2000. 


